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September 09 , 2016 

Good evening parents and guardians, 
 
This is Shane Thomas (Principal of Fredericton High School) and I have 6 information items for 
you this week. 
 
 

1. All students will be bringing home a package which includes: Policy 360-7A (must be 
signed at the bottom), ASD-W Data Collection sheet and a Canadian Forces Data 
Collection Sheet. We will also be sending home a Fair Notice Letter from the 
Superintendent on Monday.  All documents should be returned to the homeroom 
teacher.  

 
2. Our September student enrollment has significantly increased. As a result we have been 

allocated extra FTE (teachers) and created more classes.  Unfortunately this will result in 
some student timetable changes early next week. We ask for your patience as we 
attempt to accommodate all students.  

 
3. School Pictures will take place on September 15th and 16th.  All students are required to 

have an FHS student ID for school based activities.  
 

4. The FHS Parent Open House will be on Thursday, September 22nd beginning at 6:30 and 
concluding at 8:00.  
 

5. The PSSC elections will be held on Thursday September 22nd beginning at 6:00 and 
concluding at 6:30 for the Open House. The elections will be held in C167. 
 

6. Safe Grad will be running a Bottle Drive as well as hosting Ford Drive 4 UR School on 
Saturday, September 24th.  Ford will donate $20 to Safe Grad for each test drive!  Come 
to FHS on Saturday between 10-3 to test drive a vehicle and help support FHS Safe Grad 
2017!  Bring your recyclables along with you! At the same time, Safe Grad members will 
also be running a Bottle Drive at 5 locations on the South side of Fredericton.  Locations 
TBA. 
 
 

If you have any questions please call the school at 453-5435 


